
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery 

Newsletter 

Tuesday 4th July 

Our trip is nearly here! We ask that all children and 

adults arrive at Nursery at 8:30am to allow us time to 

register the children and set off promptly at 9:00am. We 

are hoping to all have a picnic lunch together, so please 

bring a packed lunch. You are also able to purchase food 

at Sundown, if you prefer. We will leave Sundown on the 

return journey at 2:00pm in order to be back at school 

for the collection of siblings. 

 

Please note Nursery is  

closed for those children  

not attending the trip. 

 

 

Sports Day 

Monday 10th July  

For our Foundation Sports Day, Nursery and Reception 

children together for a range of carousel activities. It will 

begin at 9.15am and end at 10.30am. 

For morning children, this will run as part of the session 

and children should arrive at the normal time of 8.30am. 

For any afternoon children attending, they must be 

accompanied by an adult and should be brought to 

Nursery at 9.00am and then leave with their adult after 

the event. They can then return to Nursery for the 

normal afternoon session. 

Please ensure your child is wearing appropriate 

sportswear, including footwear, and has a named water 

bottle. A sun hat and sun cream should be worn if the 

weather is warm. 

 

Transition Day 

Wednesday 12th July 

Our whole school transition day for children going into 

reception will take place in the afternoon between 

1.15pm and 3.00pm. A further letter has been sent out 

detailing the plans for your child meeting their new 

teacher.  

 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

 

The Nursery Team 

 

  

 

 

 

June 2023 

Nursery Staff 

Mrs Harrison: Teacher (Monday to Thursday) 

Mrs Earnshaw (returning from maternity leave): 

Teacher (Friday)  

Mrs Naylor: Nursey Nurse 

 

Hello all – what a busy few weeks we have ahead of us! 
 

Theme 

Our theme this half term is ‘A Walk in the Woods’. 

The children are really enjoying learning all about 

woodland creatures and working in ‘The Three Bears’ 

Cottage.’ 

 

 

 

 
 

Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

Our picnic was a great success! A big ‘thank you’ to all 

who came to share it with us and for the delicious 

food donations! 
 

 

     

 

 

                

Sharing Tree 

Our Sharing Tree will be changing for the last time 

next week. We have been reading, ‘The Gruffalo’ and 

talking about the food the mouse said the Gruffalo 

liked to eat. Now the Gruffalo would like to know 

your favourite food! Your child will bring home a 

paper plate, on which to create their favourite meal in 

any way they wish – cutting and sticking, collage, paint 

etc. Have fun!  

 

 

 

 


